NATURAL GAS GROUP
| OKLAHOMA CITY DISTRICT

September 27, 1978

Py

Mr. Gene F. Dantel

Acting Oil and Gas Supervisor
U.S. Geological Survey
Conservation Division

P.0. Box 2614

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87125

Dear Sir:

Sun 0il Company's application to drill the No. 1 Teas Federal Com,
was approved by your letter dated July 14, 1978. This permit was
188ued to Sun 01l Company, P.O. Box 1861, Midland, Texas 79702
originally. Effective June 1, 1978 Sun 01l Company, Oklahoma City
District, 2525 Northwest Expressway, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73112
assumed operation of various gas properties in New Mexico and the
No. 1 Teas Federal Com was one of them.

Due to the lack of availability of a suitable drilling rig, we would
like to delay the drilling of the subject well at this time.

It i8 our understanding this permit was granted for ninety (90) days
and will expire October 11, 1978. We respectfully request that Sun
0il Company be granted a ninety (90) day extension in order to have
time to secure a suitable drilling rig.

Please advise if any additional information is required.

~ o ¢
Yours very truly, R LE, l:) L\« “\,‘} &“ mjj

= T '131’mg Gpooanti. o howe SUN OIL COMPANY JCT6 1978
” 74, /7_19 , G u. s GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
z# 10GBUS, NEW MEXICO
Ben’ Harry

District Supervisor
Proration and Conservation
BH:paa

ce: Mr. Art Brown, District Engineer

,Jh:. CONVER
U.S. Geological Survey

. M
Federal Building 4 0CT 2 1978 || j
P.0. Box 1157 ' /a"“z . Aome i
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO
Sun Gas Company 2525NW Expressway Oklahoma Cny Oklahom: 73112 Telephone 405 843-3711
A Division of Sun O:l Company of Delaware




